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From: Barbra A. Krasa [barb@krasaconsultants.com] e
Sent:  Tuesday, December 01, 2009 6:38 PM RNUI‘%}TE)}\“’?E%?é(!)f\{’i%%%lg\?m
To: EP, RegComments

Subject: Outside Wood Stove

Tate, Michele

My husband and | are against any regulations on outside wood stoves. We can’t believe such a thing is being
considered. it is very hard work to cut wood and burn it, why should people be punished for it? The lawmakers
appear to be out to get the average hardworking individual. The government appears to want to controi every
move we make and take everything from the honest hard working man. Perhaps when everyone goes on welfare
there will be no one to take from any more then what will happen?

Donald & Barbara A. Krasa

315 Baker Hill Rd
Corry, PA 16407

Office: 814-664-4001
Cell: 814-392-0744
Fax: 866-668-9634
email: barb@krasaconsultants.com

www.krasaconsultants.com

Attention:

The information contained in this message and or attachments is intended only for the person or
entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon,
this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you
received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any system and
destroy any copies.
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